# **NON-CONFIDENTIAL MINUTES**

#### **Readington Township Board of Education**

Personnel Committee Meeting January 8, 2018

Dr. DeFabiis, Jason Bohm, Laura Simon, Melissa Szanto, Ray Egbert and Anna Shinn were present at the Personnel Committee meeting on January 8, 2018. In addition, Jim Belske was present during agenda item 1 below. The following matters were discussed:

### 1. <u>Technology</u>

Mr. Belske provided the Committee with updated staffing related proposals as a follow up to last month's meeting.

# 2. Honors/G&T/Enrichment

Dr. DeFabiis updated the Committee on the status of staffing changes that will take place to initiate the new programs.

# 3. Staffing

Dr. DeFabiis and Mr. Bohm discussed various staffing matters and staffing related proposals.